STEPHEN HUGHES WATKINS

June 7, 1999

Honorable William Bogaard Mayor, City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Avenue Pasadena, Ca 91109-7215

Dear Mr. Bogaard:

I am writing you today to respectively submit my resignation as a mayoral appointee to the Human Services Commission of the City of Pasadena.

My involvement with the commission has been limited due to a heavier than expected travel schedule which has prompted my resignation at this time. I was flattered to have been appointed by the city council and honored to serve Pasadena in this capacity over the last nine months.

I wish you and your new administration much success. Please contact me if I can assist you in any way.

Mayor

Sincerely,

Stephen H. Watkins

Cc: Patsy Lane

06/14/99 · C1 66 M7 6

7.A.(8)